
From Mrs Barber 
It was lovely having so many parents join us for 

our service this morning.  The children  

participated confidently in all that they shared.  

The children ate hot cross buns afterwards and 

enjoyed an Easter Egg Hunt. We all wish you a 

fabulous Easter Holiday.  We reopen on  

Monday 24th April 2017. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Jack H 
For being thoughtful and helping 

others in the class . 

 

Year 2 – Elsie 
For having such a positive  

attitude to this term. 

 

Year R / 1— Noah M 
For independently writing a  

fantastic Easter story. 

Week ending 7th April 2017 

House Results 

Sycamore were “Thunk” champions in Spring Term 1 and 

Ash champions for Spring Term 2.  The children made 

some fabulous crosses from recycled materials.  Well 

done everyone. The top crosses were top 4 crosses 

were: 

Millie B, Rebecca G, Mya and Pippa  

who also received some Easter chocolate. 

Letters 

Swimming letter—Yr 3 & 4 

Googles letter—Yr 2, 3 & 4 

Timetable—Yr R/1 

Crafty Cook Club—Yr 1,2,3,4 

Dance Festival—Year 3 /4 

Diary Dates—Whole School 

 

Easter Service 

Everyone is warmly invited to 

the Easter Sunday Service at 

St Kenelm’s. It will be a Family 

Communion with Easter Egg 

Hunt on Sunday 16th April 

at 11.00 am 

Play Area 
Look at our new play area. 

Year R / 1 

Look at our new role play loft. 

 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Vangelis 

Pippa 

Alfie Sa 

Lily 

Lewis 

Darcey 

Izzy 

 

who celebrate their  birthdays 

this week and during the Easter  

holidays. 

Community Choir 

All welcome to join a new 

choir group.   

Begins on Tuesday 25th 

April 7.00-8.00 pm at  

Upton Snodsbury Village 

Hall. 

Best Effort Tea Party 
Emily F 

Jack H 

Amelia 

Rebecca M 

Carla 

Celebrated fully the Best Effort card 
today. 


